

1 July 2024

Dear Hut Owner

UPPER SELWYN HUTS – DEED OF LICENCE EXTENSION

Following on from recent meetings, conversations and feedback from Upper Selwyn Huts owners and their counsel, the Council is considering revisiting its March 2024 decisions made regarding time frames for Deed of Licence renewals.

There will be a discussion on this at the Council meeting, to be held on Wednesday 24th July from 1.30pm. This is a public meeting that you will be able attend or view on Council live stream.

Given this update, the deadline for feedback on the form of Deed of Licence has been moved back to after this meeting.

	Current date	New date	Extension
Feedback on the form of Deed of Licence	15 July 2024	26 August 2024	6 weeks

We will continue to respond to your enquiries as swiftly as possible and hope that this extra time allows you the space to consider these responses, and continue to provide feedback. If you have any further questions, please either call us on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or email <a href="https://doi.org/10.2016/nat/2016/na

- MAni

Tim Harris

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ENABLING SERVICES